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NOTICE OF SEQRA PUBLIC SCOPING HEARING

Notice is hereby given that Suffolk County will convene a
SEQRA public scoping hearing concerning the preparation of the Draft
Generic Environmental Impact Statement for the Declaring as Surplus
and Authorizing the Execution of a Contract for the Sale of 255+ acres in
Yaphank to Legacy Village Real Estate Group, LLC for Mixed Use
Development. The hearing will be held at 7:00 p.m. on Tuesday, March
16", 2010 in the Legislative Auditorium, Riverhead County Center, 210
Center Drive, Southampton. The location of the property is in the
Hamlet of Yaphank, Town of Brookhaven, West and East side of
Yaphank Avenue, North and South of Long Island Railroad tracks.
Pursuant to the Citizens Public Participation Act, all citizens are invited
to submit testimony, either orally or in writing at the meeting. Written
comments can also be submitted prior to the meeting to the attention of:

Thomas Isles, Director of Planning
Suffolk County Planning Department
PO Box 6100

Hauppauge, NY 11788

THE FOLLOWING DOCUMENTS:

THE NOTICE OF POSITIVE DECLARATION FOR THE ACTION

SUFFOLK COUNTY RESO. NO. 45-2010 MAKING THE SEQRA POSITIVE DECLARATION
THE DRAFT DGEIS SCOPING DOCUMENT

CAN BE REVIEWED AT: http://www.suffolkcountyny.gov/departments/planning.aspx
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H. LEE DENNISON BLDG. - 4TH FLOOR P. 0. BOX 6100 : (631) 853-5191
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